
Canadian Military Photographer’s Association 
Milfoto Reunion 2015 

 
 
It is time to start planning our next Milfoto Reunion. To some it might seem far away but from previous 
experience it is never too early to start planning. 
 
At this time we are calling for volunteers to form the 2015 Reunion Committee. Please reply by 24 Jan 
2014 so we can stand up the committee the first week of Feb 2014. All meetings will take place in 
Ottawa but since a lot of work can be achieved remotely we encourage volunteers from outside of the 
Ottawa area to get involved. 
 
 The following is a list of positions that would need to be filled. If you want to volunteer please send us 
an email with your name and position(s) that interest you at: milfoto.info@gmail.com 

  
• Chairperson 
• Vice-Chairperson 
• Registration 
• Treasurer 
• Secretary 
• Sponsorship Coordinator + (min. 2 members) 
• Events &  Entertainment Coordinator + (min. 2 members) 
• Hospitality Coordinator + (min. 6 members) 
• Display Coordinator + (min. 4 members) 
• Advertising Coordinator 
• Golf Tournament Coordinator 
• Official Photographer 
• Official Videographer 
• Webmaster 
• Trenton Coordinator 
• West Coast Coordinator 
• Prairies Coordinator 
• Central Area Coordinator 
• East Coast Coordinator 

 
If more then one person applies for a position an election will take place at the first meeting. Once the 
committee is formed, they will need to select the location and date. Reunions 2005 and 2010 were both 
held at 8 Wing Trenton and based on feedback received Trenton was an excellent location for such an 
event. For those of you that would like to propose a different location you are welcome to do so keeping 
in mind the following considerations: 
 

• Should be located on or fairly close to a base. 
• Sufficient accommodation and at a reasonable cost. 
• Facilities able to feed and accommodate 350 people or more. 
• Should be fairly close to a major airport. 

 
Looking forward to see you in 2015. 

 
Lise Gallant, 2010 Chairperson 

Michel Roy, 2010 Vice-Chairperson 
  


